
 

 
 

Notice of Possible Quorum of the 
Village of Salado Board of Aldermen 

 
Village of Salado 2024 Lighted Christmas Parade 

December 5, 2024 
 

This notice is posted to meet the requirements of the Open 
Meetings Act, if the number of members of the Board of 

Aldermen present establishes a quorum.  Village business will 
not be conducted during the event. 

 
I hereby certify that a true and correct copy of this Notice of Possible Quorum was posted in a 
public place by 5:00 p.m., on Tuesday, November 26, 2024. 
 
 

Debra Bean 

Debra Bean, Village Secretary 
 


